
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Introduction to Mr Craig Bulliment, our new Group Fleet Personnel Manager 
 

 
We are pleased to advise that Craig Bulliment has joined 
Interorient Shipmanagement in the capacity of Group Fleet 
Personnel Manager. His predecessor, Mark Parrotte, has left 
the company to pursue an alternative opportunity.  

 
Craig is a highly experienced maritime executive with a robust 
track record in the crew management sector. Over the last 
twenty-five years, Craig has worked for industry leaders in 
commercial shipping and oil and gas, managing vessel 
portfolios for blue chip clients with a hugely diverse spread of 
vessel types and seafarer nationalities. 

 
Having been based in the Isle of Man, UK, Monaco and Germany with extended periods in Asia, 
Craig has managed large global teams providing best practice crew management solutions. 
 
We are excited to have Craig with us and we are sure you will all join us in welcoming him 
onboard.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maurice Baker 
Managing Director 
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